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Dear parents, dear pupils,

While preparing for the start of the 2021/22 school year, please bear in mind the
following information:

- Classes will start on Monday, September 20t at 10:30 AM.

- The textbooks for our vocational training (DAP and DT) are of course covered
by the government’s free schoolbooks program (mybooks.Iu).
However, we strongly recommend that you wait for the beginning of the year
and the teachers’ specific list of books before any purchase.

- Do not forget to load the school restaurant card at the start of the school year.
(Transfer to IBAN LU10 0030 7158 7650 0000 - BGL)

In the meantime, we wish you pleasant summer holidays.



